
 

Simple Soldering Session: 

The club held the second skills sessions on Sunday 3rd November and was taken by David 
Mc Clory. The session covered simple soldering for these members who have not mastered 
the art of soldering, this turned out to be a very useful session for everyone. Look out for 
future skills sessions! 

 

 

 



 

 





 


